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Are We Making Progress?

Per capita income in Multnomah County continued to increase in the 1990s, however, in comparison to other urban areas it declined in the late 90s according to the recently released 2001 Brochure from the Portland Multnomah Progress Board.

Quote from Co-Chairs

Other highlights from the 2001 Brochure include:

· Multnomah County’s pregnancy rate, for females ages 15 to 17, steadily declined in the past five years, mirroring state and national trends.
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More in-depth analysis on these and other community Benchmarks can be found on the PMPB web site:  http://p-m-benchmarks.org
Brief background of PMPB

